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Hub Events

Trunk-or-Treat on October 31, 2023
• Celebrated young parenting foster youth and their 

children. 
• 12 parenting youth and 13 children attended and were 

provided food, candy, and dental hygiene.

Thanksgiving on November 16, 2023
• Traditional Thanksgiving dinner, homemade tamales, 

and cuisines requested by the youth
• Also included a hot chocolate bar and team building 

activities



Voluntary Income Tax Assistance (VITA)

Tax seasons 2020-2022 during which VITA total refunds increased by 79%



Utilization of Services

Overall, youth utilization of services in September through November of Fiscal 
Year (FY) 2024 increased 19%, or 173 units of service, compared to the 
same time-period in FY 2023. 



Parkmoor Hub

• Existing services at the current Hub will continue to be available at the new 
Parkmoor Hub. 

• New features for the Parkmoor Hub are:
• Quality childcare supervision room for joint activities with parents, 

including a playground area
• Outdoor BBQ and basketball for youth entertainment for gatherings 

and connections
• Commercial kitchen utilized for on-site cooking demonstrations to 

increase youth independent living
• Expected completion date for the Parkmoor Hub is scheduled for June 2025




